“We have a gentleman in the building, over 70 and very friendly. About three years ago, his health declined very suddenly, and he ended up in the hospital. When he came home for a short time, I informed him about the PACE program. We set up a visit for him and he has loved it ever since. I really believe it wasn’t for that program, he would be in a higher level of care…PACE is a very supportive program that helps to keep seniors independent, in their home, and give them all the support they need to stay there…For most older people, being in their home is their #1 goal. I hope that more seniors in our area will know about PACE so that they can achieve this goal.”
-Michelle Bolton, Social Services Coordinator, Morning Star Tower
